
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
On Tuesday 10th September the school photographer, Saul Isaac, will be taking individual 
photos of the children.  If you have more than one child in Robert Miles Infants they will also 
be photographed together. School will be open from 8am – 8.45am for any families who 
wish to bring in siblings who don’t attend our school.   
 
You will receive a proof card shortly after and orders can be placed online.  They have lots 
of photo gifts as well as the standard photo so it’s a great opportunity to order Christmas 
presents while earning commission for the school. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Linda Barbuti 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


